PARTICIPANT COMMENTS — MOBILE FUNDRAISING

Tonight's class on "Mobil Phone Fund Raising" was absolutely fantastic!! It gave me and my
Board Members something to think hard and long about. | have some rather stubborn "bulls"
to work with, but at least | can bring the subject up with them, and we will see where it goes. |
am sending an email to all of them that will strongly suggest that they all take the time to go to
your website and watch and listen to the video once you have had the time to post it!! Thanks,
so much, for providing that time for us to learn and discuss such a vital issue! Keep up the good
work, my Friend. Huzzah, - Rev. John Campbell, Greater Pittsburgh Civil War Round Table

You offered a lot of great information. Much that | had not really thought about or even known
about before. Thank you. | need to relook at them. — Cheryl Rice, Milwaukie, Oregon

| had a Commission meeting for the Waterloo Veterans Memorial Hall. Charlie Lott, our
secretary, was in attendance. | watched the video of the class today and found it to be very
helpful. As Charlie mentioned, we are looking at electronic payment applications at the
moment, so this was a timely presentation. | was able to recognize some things we need to do
as an organizational entity to use electronic payments and appreciated all the comments that
helped make us aware of various things to consider and watch out for. We had not discussed
text donations before but that will certainly be in the mix now. Thanks for presenting this class.
Frank McCaw — Cedar Valley CWRT



